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December 6, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear SCERS Retiree,  
 
SCERS is now accepting the IRS’s updated W-4P tax form.   
 
Starting January 1, 2023, old versions of the W-4P will no longer be 
accepted.  
 
The IRS redesigned the form W-4P to help you calculate a tax withholding 
based on a more comprehensive look at your financial situation. Please 
consult a tax professional for questions and advice about withholding.   
 
Please note:  Only submit a new W-4P form if you want to change your 
withholding, otherwise your current withholding preferences will remain the 
same. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact SCERS at (206) 
386-1293 or email us at retirecity@seattle.gov . 
 
Thank you. 
 
Seattle City Employees’ Retirement System 
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